
 

 

 

DRAMA CLASS 

AND END OF YEAR SHOW 
 

(All classes) 
 

Rodolphe Töpffer Lycée organises theatre classes as a non-obligatory option on Tuesdays 

from 5pm to 6.30pm or on Thursdays from 4pm to 5.30pm, in order to prepare for the end of 

the year show. 

 

The students from 7P Harmos (CM1 in France, year 5 in the UK, 4th grade in the USA) to 

10ème Harmos (5ème in France, year 8 in UK and 5th grade in USA) who follow drama classes 

in their normal timetable can also enrol to this class. 

 

A participation towards the fees of 330 Swiss francs per term is required from each participant. 

 

This option does not involve extra homework, (apart from learning the lines for the show) and 

does not appear in the school report.  

 

All the students enrolled in this optional class will participate in the end of year show. 

 


